

MEETING CANCELED

CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF MERIDIAN LAND PRESERVATION ADVISORY BOARD June 10, 2020

To: Land Preservation Advisory Board Members

Jamie Hiller Kirk Lapham Yu Man Lee

Daniel Opsommer Mark Stephens Steve Thomas

From: James Kielbaso, Chair

Date: June 5, 2020

Re: June Land Preservation Board Meeting Canceled

The Land Preservation Advisory Board Meetings scheduled for Wednesday, June 10, 2020, **has** been canceled.

The next regular meeting of the Land Preservation Advisory Board is scheduled for **Wednesday, July 8, 2020** and will be held at the Meridian Township Service Center, at 6 pm, located in Nancy Moore Park, 2100 Gaylord Smith Court, Haslett, MI 48840.